
WORD AROUND THE WEBB 

 

 

School Activities 

Thursday is movie day!  The elementary students 

will be watching the movie “The Snowman.” 

Middle school and high school students will be 

watching the movie “Percy Jackson, Sea of 

Monsters” to complete their study unit on 

mythology.   

This Friday, the Tuttle PE Club from Catawba 

County will be here to present a program to all of 

our students. The PE Club consists of middle 

school students who perform jump rope tricks and 

ride unicycles. This is the fifth year the Tuttle PE 

Club has been to visit Webb Street School. 

Field Trips 

Wednesday, Ms. Miller’s class will visit the 

Habitat for Humanity store.  Ms. Springer’s class 

has a busy week.  The students will visit Believe 

in Abilities Wednesday and Friday they will ride 

on the Gastonia City Bus.  

“Leadership isn’t 

about winning.  It’s 

about bringing people 

with you to the finish 

line.” 

        -John C. Maxwell 
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Webb Street Weekly Newsletter 

Staff Spotlight– Arianne 
Fishman 

Arianne Fishman is our Teacher of the Month.  

This is her first year here at Webb Street after 

previously teaching for six years at Metro School 

in Charlotte.  Arianne attended Liberty University 

in her home state of Virginia.  She enjoys 

gardening and loves spending time with her 

husband and children, Alec and Emily.  We are 

very glad to have Arianne here at Webb Street!   

“I Love a Clean School” Contest 

Congratulations!  Webb Street School is a winner in the  “I Love a Clean 

School” contest!  This contest is sponsored by Keep Gastonia Beautiful and 

promotes cleanliness and pride in area schools. Thanks to everyone for 

keeping our school clean and showing our Spider pride! 

Arts on Main  

Several of our students are representing the Spiders with their Awesome 

Artwork.  The artwork is on display at Arts on Main art exhibit in downtown 

Gastonia.  The awesome artists are Landon Y., William S., Haley J., Hailey 

M., Trey H., Madison O., Justin H., and Lauren M.  Stop by and see their 

artwork now through March. 

Polar Plunge-Freezing for a Reason 

The Webb Street Polar Plunge is Friday, March 6th, at 12:30 pm at the 

pool.  All donations will benefit Gaston County Special Olympics and do-

nations of $25 will receive a free Polar Plunge t-shirt.  The classroom 

with the highest total collected will get to “plunge” in the pool and receive 

hot chocolate and cookies.  If Webb Street School raises $125, Ms. 

Howe will “plunge”!!    The Gaston County Polar Plunge is on March 14th 

at Tailrace Marina in Mount Holly. 


